
Order of Service 

January 22, 2023 

 

 

Welcome & Announcements 

 

Call to Worship             

 

Praise Songs                                                    Who You Say I Am 

                    Broken Vessels (Amazing Grace) 

                Make Me A Servant 

                           

Scripture                              Ephesians 2:1-10  

    

Message      Saved To Serve: You Were Created To Do Good Works 

            Pastor David Krueger 

 

Offering  (Giving Back To God) 
 

Congregational Prayer/Confession of Sin    Pastor David Krueger  

 

Choir 

 

Hymn #389 (vs. 1,2&3)                                     Make Me A Blessing 

 

Hymn #9 (vs. 1&2)                 I Sing The Mighty Power Of God! 

 

Benediction  

                      

 

Thanks for joining us today! 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Gatherings 

This Week’s Calendar 

 

Sunday:  Prayer  Time in Matthew Room 8:15am 

     Adult Sunday School 10:15am 

     Sunday School for 3 year old-High School     

      (downstairs) 10:15am 

     The Well-HS 6:30pm 

      

Monday:  The Well-MS 7:00pm 

 

Wednesday: Bell Choir Practice 6-7pm 

           Gents 6:00-7:30pm 

           Choir Practice 7-8pm 

           Teens For Life 7pm 

 

Thursday: Read Thru The Bible 6pm (Ruth 4, 1 Samuel 1-5) 

          

         

 

Upcoming Events 

February 10: The Well-MS Tubing at Sunburst 

February 11: Men’s breakfast 

February 12: All church potluck 

February 15: GEMS Roller Skating Party at Hingham Hall 

February 18: Women’s Ministry IF Table Conversations at 

New Life Coffeehouse in Sheboygan 

February 24-26: The Well-HS trip to Silver Birch Ranch 

March 8: The Well Dinner 

March 11: Making Men Breakfast 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

Announcements  

Adult & High School Sunday School 

Westminster Shorter Catechism 

Q30: How does the Holy Spirit apply to us the redemption Christ 

bought?  

A: The Spirit applies to us the redemption Christ bought by  

producing faith in us and so uniting us to Christ in our effective  

calling 
 

Monthly Financial Reports 

Currently the monthly financial reports for December are available 

in the church office. If you can’t make it in during office hours please 

contact the church office at 920.564.3434 or grc@gibbsville.org and 

one can be put in your church mailbox 
 

Multi-Purpose Building Donations 

There are yellow envelopes available on the Welcome Centers for 

those wishing to make a donation to the Multi-Purpose Building. 

These envelopes can be placed in the offering basket. 
 

Gibbsville Winter Retreat 

Are you a young family with our without kids? Want to fellowship 

with other families? Interested in a winter weekend getaway? Want 

an opportunity to invite other families to church? Not young & want 

to minister to young families? We are having a retreat February 17-

19 at Green Lake Conference Center. It will be a weekend of  

fellowship, devotion, and study on Christian parenting. Please sign 

up by January 29 at the Welcome Centers or by emailing 

grc@gibbsville.org. For more information contact David Cook. 
 

Card Shower 

Ruth Kruis will be turning 90 on January 25! Let’s shower her with 

birthday cards from us! Her address is  

   531 Giddings Avenue  

            Room 426  

Sheboygan Falls, WI 53085 

 

 



Announcements 

 

New To Gibbsville Church 

Are you new to Gibbsville Church? We would 

love to hear from you. Scan this QR code and 

fill out our connect card. 

 

 

 

 

 

New Online Giving 

Check out our new online giving. Scan this 

QR code to be directly connected to it. 

 

 

 

 

Gibbsville Church APP 

Gibbsville Church now has a new app!  

Access everything you need to know about 

Gibbsville Church right at your fingertips. 

Download it today by visiting the app store 

and searching for Gibbsville Church, or scan 

this QR code to take  you right there.  

 

Announcements 

Prayer Corner 

~Jerry DeBlaey as he is recovering from surgery 

~Bev Dulmes as she is recovering from surgery 

~Kim Simmelink as he is recovering from surgery 

~Roy TenPas as he is recovering from surgery 

 

Thank You 

Thank you for the care you have shown me upon the passing of my 

sister, Lenore. The support of love, prayers and cards from my 

church family is felt and much appreciated ~Ruth Debbink 

Thanks for the calls and all the nice cards and well wishes for my 

birthday. They were all much appreciated ~Shirley Wensink 

 

Financial Reports 

If you are a treasurer for a group here at church, please turn in your 

financial reports to the office as soon as possible. Thank you. 

 

No Regrets Conference 

The No Regrets Men’s Conference will be livestreamed at  

Crossroads on February 4. It is from 8-1pm with a box lunch  

included. If you are interested in attending  you get your tickets on 

the Crossroads website. 

 

All Church Pot Luck 

Join us after the Sunday School hour on February 12 for an all 

church pot luck. Bring along a dish to pass. This dish can be  

anything from a main course, a side dish, or dessert (drinks will be 

provided) and enjoy some fellowship with our church family! 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

. 

 
 

Contact Information 

Church Phone: (920) 564-3434 

Prayer Line: (920) 564-6530  

Email: grc@gibbsville.org 

Website: www.gibbsville.org  

Office Hours : Tues.-Thurs. 8:30am-12:30pm 

January 22, 2023 

To Know God and Make Him Known 


